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Our ref:  LMT/kmd 
 
 
Dear Parent/carer 
 
Re: Bridgnorth Sixth Form Provision 
 

 
 
A you are aware, Telford College is collaborating with Oldbury Wells and Bridgnorth Endowed schools to 
explore strategies for sustaining post-16 education in the local community.  
 
Close cooperation with parents and students is vital to gauge the demand for learning programmes in 
the area, therefore a survey has been produced to gain families responses to ensure an offer with the 
most suitable subjects for the students of Bridgnorth. 
 
If you are interested in having in input to help shape what a future local offer could look like, please 
complete at the survey below and give your response: 
 

Bridgnorth 6th Form Survey 
 
 

For more details about the opportunities offered at Telford College, please visit the following 
link: https://www.telfordcollege.ac.uk/join-us/our-courses/  

 
Survey responses will be compiled and evaluated by Telford College to determine the necessary next 
steps in this collaboration. No personal information will be collected or stored unless explicitly specified 

in the provided text. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Lee Tristham 
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=VerMVXMudUKk2ZSUn4xY_xYrJrQUhnpDghLNvM2fzi5URDA4SDhEWEhWQzhWWFU1TDdORjZOMjBYNy4u
https://www.telfordcollege.ac.uk/join-us/our-courses/

